
      Feel free to join from home, from
the soccer field, or from wherever you
are! We need many leadership
positions filled ASAP so join to find out
what we do and how you can be a part
of it. Meeting Agendas & Minutes
available on our PTGO website. 

     Upcoming Events: 
May 1: Silent Auction Ends
May 2: Color Run Registration 

         Deadline (Sponsors Needed)
May 5-9: Teacher Appreciation  

         Week
May 8: PTGO Meeting (Zoom)
May 31: Color Run!! 

      The Color Run is happening on
Saturday, May 31  in the morning
(Approx: 9:30 - 11:30am). 

st

Specific event time including
heat times for each grouping will
be established soon! We have
over 160 participants and are
looking forward to a successful
event. 
If you haven’t registered, please
do so ASAP (registration ends on
May 2 ). nd

We still need event Sponsors
to help fund this event. Check
out this short
promo video
for more info:

      The Silent Auction is going on
now! There are tons of amazing
items to bid on from teacher
experiences to food to
memorabilia and everything in
between - check it out! 

BIDDING ENDS: THURSDAY,
MAY 1  at 7PMst

STAY UP TO DATE & 

GET INVOLVED!
PTGO Newsletter
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I t ’ s  hard to bel ieve the end of  the school  year  i s  a l ready
in s ight !  We’ve got  a  fu l l  l ineup of  exc i t ing events  to
wrap th ings up on a  h igh note.  Teacher  Apprec iat ion
Week is  just  around the corner—an excel lent  chance to
show our  amazing teachers  how much we care.  Don’t
forget ,  our  f ina l  Genera l  PTGO meet ing of  the year  i s
scheduled for  May 8th.  And to cap i t  a l l  of f ,  the much-
ant ic ipated Color  Run wi l l  take place on May 31st .  Be
sure to check out  the deta i l s  below so you don’t  miss  a
moment of  the fun!
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DON’T MISS THE 
SILENT AUCTION!

      We will have several PTGO Board
vacancies that will need to be filled for
next school year. If you think (or even
have an inkling) that this is something
you may be interested in, please reach
out to us via email!

                   DON’T MISS THE 
                  NEXT PTGO MEETING
       MAY 8  @ 6:30 VIA ZOOMTH

Note: This is a continuation of the
auction displayed at Family Fun Night
- if you bid at that 
event, check on your 
auction item online. 

BID HERE

PTGO BOARD 
MEMBERS NEEDED!COLOR RUN UPDATE

We are "Throwing It Back to the 90's!" for Teacher
Appreciation Week. There are several ways you can
volunteer to help pull off this week-long celebration! Each
day of the week will have a different 90's theme and it
would be great to have helping hands for set-up and clean
up on those days. One of the theme days is a "No Doubt"
Adult Lunchable Day where we will have a big spread for
our teachers/staff to make their own 90's throwback lunch
treat. If you're able to send in an item or two off our
shopping list to contribute on this day that would be a
huge help too!

Sign up to Volunteer

Adult Lunchable
Sign - Up

Have your kiddos to get in the spirit and
celebrate their teachers all week:

Monday: Students make a handmade card
or picture for your teacher
Tuesday: Wear your teacher's favorite color 
Wednesday: Parents send in a handwritten
note to your child's teacher
Thursday: Dress like your teacher
Friday: Dress in your best 90's attire 


